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ACADEMY WILL BE THE "COOLEST" PLACE IN PHILADELPHIA IN WINTER 2008
PHILADELPHIA —When it comes to understanding the Earth’s polar regions, an upcoming exhibit at The Academy of Natural Sciences makes certain you won’t be left out in the cold.

“Ends of the Earth: From Polar Bears to Penguins,” Feb. 9 - April 27, 2008, is a 6,000-square-foot exhibition featuring more than 30 display areas depicting  the beauty of these frozen and extremely fragile expanses.

Featuring interactive games and authentic artifacts, “Ends of the Earth” takes visitors on a journey from the North Pole to the South Pole. Along the way, they discover the fascinating worlds of the Arctic and Antarctic. The exhibition encourages visitors to explore the unique nature of the Earth’s polar regions and includes the latest scientific research explaining how these far reaches of the planet act as indicators of global climate change. 

Guests are invited to rediscover polar expeditions through the eyes of great explorers; walk and slide like a penguin; and learn about the impact global warming is having on the icy homes of both polar bears and penguins. They will follow the journey of an Arctic tern, the only animal that migrates from pole to pole; learn about the formation and size of icebergs; and compare their own weight to that of a polar bear.

“Ends of the Earth” is free with museum admission. The exhibition was produced by Science North in Sudbury, Ontario, and was made possible with support from Quark Expeditions.

# # #

The Academy is located at 1900 Benjamin Franklin Parkway and is open Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and weekends until 5 p.m. Admission is $10 for adults, $8 for children ages 3-12, students with college I.D. and military personnel, $8.25 for seniors, and free for children under 3. There is a $2 fee for “Butterflies!”

The Academy of Natural Sciences is Philadelphia’s natural history museum and a world leader in biodiversity and environmental research. The mission of the Academy is the encouragement and cultivation of the sciences.
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